STATE OF NEVADA
GAMING CONTROL BOARD
ELECTRONIC SERVICES DIVISION

Gaming Device Software Problem/Malfunction Notification

hereby notifies the Gaming Control Board that the EPROM

(Company Name)

chip(s) listed below should no longer be considered suitable for use in Nevada.

GCB Approval Number
(e.g. L91-1234-01) Manufacturer's EPROM Number

Reason(s):

Recommendation if chip is found in operation by field inspection teams:
l:l Take chip

D Have location contact manufacturer for replacement chip

| certify that the above information completely describes all known problems with these EPROM chips.

(Authorized Signature}) (Date)

For GCB Use Only
Entered by

LAB-s-2 (05/03/96)




